To,

Vishal Mehra

Head, HR dept,

Softcore Solutions Ltd

Bangalore

July 4, 2010

Dear Sir,

This letter is in response to the advertisement for the post of an Editor in your organization, which appeared in The Times on India on 2nd July 2010.

I am a graduate from the University of Kolkata with first division marks in English literature. Thereafter I have done my masters in mass communication from Jawaharlal Nehru University. During my college days I have also acted as a sub editor for our college magazine. Currently I am a freelance journalist working with some major dailies in Kolkata like “ekdin “and “bortaman”

I feel that I have all the qualities which this post demands. My dedication was well recognized by my teachers and employers who have time and again applauded me for my work. With my current experience and education I hope to do justice to this role.

I hope to meet you personally and discuss the contributions that I can make in your company. I have attached a copy of my Curricula Vitae and will provide you with all due references on request

Thanking you,

Yours truly,

Malini Singh

Jadavpur, Kolkata

